

May 30, 2014

Mr. Phil Dansby

Dear Mr. Dansby,

On behalf of The Peninsula Signature Events department at Quail Lodge & Gold Club, we would like to extend our most sincere gratitude for your loyal support of the 6<sup>th</sup> annual *The Quail Motorcycle Gathering* as one of our incredible judges!

We cannot thank you enough for your participation as a member of The Quail Judges Committee this year. We would also like to acknowledge and thank you for your time and dedication. With a record number of motorcycles on the event field this year, 257 to be exact, your hard work and expertise gave each owner and their bike the proper attention it deserved and this resulted in a number of ecstatic award winners.

Although we are one year away, we hope you will save the date for *The Quail Motorcycle Gathering* on Saturday, May 16, 2015 to participate once again as one of our judges. We look forward to welcoming you back to the beautiful and sunny side of Carmel at Quail Lodge & Golf Club next year!

Kindest regards,

Courtney Ferrante

The Peninsula Signature Events

Director, Event Operations

april Aprim

Courney Fernante

April Morris

The Peninsula Signature Events Coordinator, Event Operations Laurie Courtwright
The Peninsula Signature Events
Manager, Event Operations

amne (Engineer)